Gillian Sawkins

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Dear Sirs,

05 September 2014 22:56

Licensing

Jennifer Stewart; Arlene Dunbar; Ross Thomson
AC0348 Chester Hotel Application for Variation

I would like to object to the proposed variation of the licence. The Chester Hotel already
causes a lot of noise in this area and the proposed variation to the licence would aggravate

this in a significant way.

Thank you for your time.

Best regards,



